Evacuation Notice :

Following the current situation in Israel
I wish to inform of the Embassy's plans on Evacuation of Nigerians in case the situation deteriorates further.

2. The safety and well-being of our fellow citizens are of utmost concern. We understand that these may be uncertain
times, but having accurate and up-to-date information is vital for the Embassy to plan and coordinate assistance
should it become necessary.

3. Mission request citizens who wishes to be EVACUATED VOLUNTARILY to participate and ensure that the
Embassy has the information it needed to support the evacuation.

4. Let us stand together and be proactive in this matter. Your cooperation can make a significant difference in
ensuring safety and security during challenging times.

5. Kindly treat as urgent, stay safe and adhere to safety measures.
6. Please accept the best regards of the Ambassador.

Edward J.K. Oluseyi

HOC
14/10/2023
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